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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The purpose of this memo is to recommend that the Board of Education approve the request of 
Aimee Wool for a reduction in contract from 1.0 FTE to .4 FTE effective February 7, 2012 for 
the remainder of the current school year.  Ms. Wool has submitted a physician’s note indicating 
that her request is based on medical necessity.  As you may know Ms. Wool gave birth to twins 
in December 2011.  Based on her physician’s note she may return to work with a reduced 
teaching schedule for the remainder of the 2011-12 school year effective April 2, 2012.   

This recommendation also carries a special leave request for Ms. Wool from February 7, 2012 
until her return to the classroom on April 2, 2012.   

I recommend that the Board approve this special leave and reduction in contract as presented for 
Ms. Wool for the remainder of the 2011-12 school year.   
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